
COLUMBIA RESEARCH CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 99249 • Seattle, Washington 98139 • Phone (206)285-1185 • email: seligman48@seanet.com  

September 10, 2012 

Ms. Christina Munro 
FOJA Office 
Bonneville Power Administration 
Routing: DK-7 
P.O. Box 3621 
Portland, Oregon 97208 

SUBJECT: FOJA Request 

Dear Ms. Munro: 
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Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request copies of all BPA contracts 
with law firms or consulting companies since January 1, 2011, to provide regulatory 
intelligence, strategic or legal advice, and monitoring of the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission ("FERC"). 

I have previously obtained documents related to BPA's contract with the law firm of 
David Wright Tremaine (which expired in 2010) and Washington2 Advocates, which is 
still ongoing. This FOTA request concerns all other contracts. 

I am willing to pay $50 for search and copy charges. Please call me if you expect the 
charges to exceed that amount. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Seligman 
Attorney at Law 


